
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 1397 
 

asked on Tuesday, 29 November 2022 
 

MR M HART ASKED THE MINISTER FOR RESOURCES (HON S STEWART)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to answer to Question on Notice No. 980 asked on 12 October 
2022— 
Will the Minister advise if changes made to the lease agreement assist the proponent 
in seeking approval for a hotel license? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Whether or not the amendments to the lease assist the proponent in seeking a ‘hotel 
license’ is a matter for the proponent or the Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation 
to address. 


